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Important
Announcement 

For Developers

Provision of
Postal Address Requirements
Please note that we do not make connections UNTIL we are in receipt of the new postal 
address allocated by the local authority. This needs to be a copy of the notification issued by 
the local authority. 

It is the developer’s responsibility to provide details of the correct postal address for each new 
connection being made. This information helps us record the details on our billing system.

Will your connection be affected?

Yes: 	 If your application is for –
	 •	 Brand new dwellings/units
	 •	 Property conversions where new dwellings/units are created

No: 	 If your application is for –
	 •	 Existing property having a replacement/separation supply only

Do not delay getting YOUR connection. Contact your local authority at 
the earliest opportunity for your notification of postal address and then:

Post to:
Network Development
Cambridge Water
90 Fulbourn Road
Cambridge
CB1 9JN

Email to:
CamNetDev@
south-staffs-water.co.uk


